
Coming to 
Breakwater Park

The City of Kingston is installing 
a new temporary washroom 
building!

The new building will feature:
one universal and one standard 
washroom
flush toilets and sinks
interior and exterior lighting

The washroom building is expected 
to be located in Breakwater Park for 
a minimum of 2 years, allowing the 
City to better understand the needs 
of park users.
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What is a temporary washroom 
building?

The new facility will feature one 
universal and one standard 
washroom with flush toilets, 
urinals, sinks, hand dryers and 
lighting.

Where will it be located?

The building will be installed 
close to the Utilities Kingston 
King Street Water Treatment 
Plant, at the west end of the park. 

Who can I contact if I have 
questions?

ContactUs@CityofKingston.ca
613-546-0000

mailto:contactus@cityofkingston.ca

